Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Most of Bijou Bike Park is open, with work continuing
on the two large slope style lines.

Lake Tahoe Humane Society has launched a giving
campaign titled Paws for the Cause via the Network for Good
giving site. The purpose is to start the long road back to
building the organization’s financial base in order to begin
to restore services.

The South Lake Tahoe Fire Association and South Lake
Tahoe Police Officers Association are giving away bicycles to
25 pre-selected youth on May 19 at Bijou Bike Park. The
California Highway Patrol is donating helmets. SLTFA will be
serving hot dogs, chips and drinks at no cost to all attendees
from 1lam-3pm.

Incline Village General Improvement District’s board
will have a meeting about the 2018-19 budget on May 23 at 6pm
at the Chateau.

Douglas County School District trustees will discuss
the 2018-19 budget during a public hearing on May 22, 4pm in
Minden.
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